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Fw: Tomorrow Please Support the Faster Track Schedule for the New Animal
Shelter

The BOSTWO to: Cynthia C Johnson 04/26/2011 08:41 AM
Sent by: Kitty J. Miller

Thank you,

Kitty Miller, Supervisor's Assistant

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors
District I, Ray Nutting

530) 621-5651

— Forwarded by Kitty J. Miller/PV/EDC on 04/26/2011 08:41 AM -——-

" Tomorrow Please Support the Faster Track Schedule for the New Animal Shelter

Diane Beaulaurier to: bostwo, raynutting 04/25/2011 08:43 PM

As your constituent in District 2 and a 25-year resident of El Dorado County, I respectfully
request you to give your strongest support for the faster track construction schedule for the
desperately needed and long-overdue new animal shelter for our county. Support the schedule
being proposed by DOT, and move the project forward as quickly as possible. The residents,
both human and furry, badly need this shelter. I am willing to help in any way possible to
support this project. Thank you.

Diane Beaulaurier
Pleasant Valley
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